
 

Larkdale Elementary 
Minutes of SAC Meeting 

Tuesday, January 8, 2019 
 

 
Meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm 
 
Mr. Golden greeted the parents and wished everyone a Happy New year 
 
A+ Funds: 
Parents and the community were given an opportunity to provide suggestions for student 
incentives.  He reminded parents that they have a voice and this is a wonderful opportunity 
for them to include their ideas.  Suggestions from staff were also included in the discussion: 
Parents and Community Suggestions: 

1. Field Trips 
2. Playground 
3. Revamp of school grounds 
4. Art, Science supplies 
5. Electives: Spanish, music 
6. Community garden 
7. Medical help for students  
8. Afterschool programs: homework 
9. More teachers 
10. More computers 
11. Materials for students who cannot afford them 

Staff Suggestions: 
1.  The funds should be distributed to all the staff members assisted in obtaining the c-

grade. However, the funds should be divided percentage wise. For example: 
Teachers- 50%, support- 30%, and café. - 20%, etc... Again, this was a mere example! 

2. Shared equally to all staff 
3. Distribute evenly across the board to include teachers, office staff, cafeteria staff, 

and custodians. 
4. Divide it equally between all staff 
5. Divide by percentages for different staff and faculty, new hires are not included in 

the division 
A+ Voting: the voting will take place on Wednesday January 16th. 
If needed, an emergency SAC meeting is scheduled for the 18th of January and a second 
voting for the 25th of January. 
 
Title I: Parent Seminary to be held at the Signature Grand on the 2nd of January at 7:30 am.  
 
Adjournment:  Meeting ended at 7:00 pm 


